


 

Dear CDS families,  

 

What’s most important to us at Carrollwood Day School is that you continue to focus on 

the overall health and well-being of your family. We are incredibly proud of your child and 

the effort they have put into distance learning this year! We are astounded at the level of 

care you’ve continued to show throughout these trying times to teachers, families, and our 

community.  We are grateful for your partnership and look forward to being back together 

on campus soon.  

 

As you enter the summer months, please do so knowing that you are in our thoughts, and 

we want to support you anyway we can. Therefore, we are sending along a resource packet 

called ​Summer Success at CDS. ​The full packet of flyers will be mailed to your home this 

summer. These flyers are designed to encourage your child to sharpen their skills in a 

variety of areas: Reading, S.T.E.M, and Social-Emotional Learning.  Some of the platforms 

we have available for students this summer, such as IXL and Lexia, are individualized and 

adaptive. The Distance Learning plan is also filled with incredible resources.  

 

We want to assure you that we will be working very hard to meet your child where he/she 

is at the start of the next school year and always consider the whole child in our decisions.  

Please take the time to enjoy the summer, your family, and time away from screens. Time 

spent with family having rich conversations, helping the community, and making memories 

will help your child find success during these trying times. However, we would be remiss if 

we did not offer learning opportunities as we know the school year has been altered due to 

Covid-19. ​Please consider the learning needs of your child along with their emotional 

well being and let that guide your decision to participate.  

 

If you choose for your child to participate, they should send us a picture of the Summer 

Success Flyer(s) they have chosen at the end of the summer via Seesaw. We are excited 

to celebrate their learning gains and will be sending them something special in the mail at 

that time. We wish you a healthy, safe, and successful summer!  

                                                      With much care,  

The CDS Lower School Learning Support Team  

 


